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May 21, 2025  
  

TO:  All Branch Poppy Chairs   
  For Information of Members of Command Executive Council  

FROM:  Poppy Sales Department   

SUBJECT:  2025 Poppy, Wreath, and Promotional Material Price Lists 

Memo 28.25  

Please give this memo to the person responsible for ordering your 
2025 Poppy Campaign Materials.  

  
Hello Comrades,  
  
It is that time again— Branches should be getting ready for this year’s Poppy Campaign.  
  
Please note that most of the Poppy promotional materials left over from 2024 can be used for the 2025 
Poppy Campaign.  It is suggested that old stock be used first (FIFO-First in, First out).  
  
The 2025 price lists, order forms, supply guide, and catalogue are attached. 
 
The 2025 price lists will be in effect as of May 21, 2025.  
  
PLEASE NOTE THAT ORDERS WILL NOW BE ACCEPTED THROUGH E-MAIL, FAX, OR 
MAIL. 
  
Please E-Mail forms to:        info@legionbcyukon.ca  
    
Please Fax forms to:                 604-575-8820  
    
Please mail forms to:                                               BC/Yukon Command  

Unit 503 – 17665 66A Avenue  
          Surrey, BC V3S 2A7  

 
Please be advised – Canada Post service disruptions are expected to occur beginning May 
25, 2025.  It is strongly recommended that order forms are submitted to BC/Yukon 
Command via E-mail or Fax until mail service is restored. 
 
All Poppy Order forms must be received at BC/Yukon Command by September 1, 2025.  
  
Here is a quick summary for the price list:  
  

1. All items beginning with “2008XX” are free items; this is why a price is not listed.  
2. Poppy manuals are available online only and are not for purchase. 

http://www.legionbcyukon.ca/
http://www.legionbcyukon.ca/


When your order arrives, please open and check all boxes/packages for accuracy and contact our office 
immediately if there is any discrepancy. If you do not receive your Poppy supplies by September 
20, 2025, it is important that you contact us right away so we can fix any problems well 
before the campaign begins.  
  
Poppy season is a busy time for Poppy Chairs and their committees. In order to help with the ordering 
process, please read the Poppy Supply Guide attached for more information.  
  
Thank you,  
  
Poppy Sales Department  


